
Mayor’s Monthly Report
April 2025

1.           Application for a $1,000,000 Grant for Downtown Revitalization Project submitted. If
the
application is scored high enough, only 8 smaller cities in the State will be considered for
               the Grant. We won’t know until sometime in the Fall, if we made the cut.
2.           The work on the Ordinances are nearing completion. The target date to submit for
Council approval is at the May 5th Council Meeting.
3.           The New Website build is going well. I want to roll it out in May, if the rest of the
work can get done by then. If not, it may be                  June before it can be rolled out.
4.           Bogata Homecoming is scheduled for April 12, 2025, at 11:00 a.m., at the Community
Center.

Humbly submitted,
Larry Hinsley, Mayor
May 5, 2024


